
  
10/15/2020 
 
Resolution 2020-16 
 
As the Library Board is an appointed commission, the annual review of the library 
budget must be completed by an elected board.  The duty falls to the Yorktown Town 
Council, you have held a library budget public hearing in which the public had an 
opportunity to speak in regards to the proposed budget in 2021.   
 
At this time the Library Board has requested that you adopt their budget as presented.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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